1			
5	1	NAME & TITLE	THOMAS . STOSUR, DIRECTOR
		AGENCY NAME & DDRESS	DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 8 TH FLOOR, 417 EAST FAYETTE STREET
L	Ls	UBJECT	CITY COUNCIL BILL #12-0081 / VALET PARKING

BALTIMORE

MEMO

May 15, 2012

DATE:



TO

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council City Hall, Room 400 100 North Holliday Street

- N

Room 400
Holliday Street

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #12-0081, for the purpose of regulating the provision of valet parking services; requiring valet parking operators to be licensed; requiring permits for valet parking zones; establishing certain standards of operation; defining certain terms; imposing certain penalties; providing for certain appeals and reviews; correcting, clarifying, and conforming related provisions governing passenger loading zones and freight loading zones; designating passenger loading zones, freight loading zones, and valet parking zones as impoundment areas; clarifying responsibility for collecting applicable parking taxes; providing for a special effective date; and generally relating to the licensing and regulation of valet parking services.

The Department of Planning has no objection to City Council Bill #12-0081 and defers to the Departments of Finance, Transportation, Public Works, the BMZA, the Parking Authority and the Environmental Control Board on this matter, as their agencies are more directly impacted by this proposal.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban Design Division at 410-396-4488.

TJS/WA

Attachment

cc: Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Chief for Economic and Neighborhood Development

Mr. Alex Sanchez, Chief of Staff

Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office

The Honorable Rochelle "Rikki" Spector, Council Rep. to Planning Commission

Mr. David Tanner, BMZA

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration

Mr. Nicholas Blendy, DHCD

Ms. Marcia Collins, DPW

Ms. Barbara Zektick, DOT

Mr. Peter Little, PABC

Ms. Sandra Baker, ECB

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.

Ms. Karen Randle, Council Services